
 
 
A search is underway at Hill-Murray for an experienced professional to serve as a Substitute Teacher for the 2022-2023 
school year. Position begins in August.  
 
Reporting to the Director of the Upper School, the classroom teacher is a vital position in our school community culture.  
Classroom teachers are directly responsible for the relevance of the curriculum, the craft of facilitating learning, and the 
academic support to deliver the assurance for each student entrusted in the classroom.  
 
-A teaching license is not required, however a four year degree is required. 
 
-Classroom management skills and a love for children/teenagers is a must. 
 
-Flexible Schedule 
 
General Responsibilities of Catholic School Employment: 
Employment in and by a Catholic school is substantially different from secular employment.  Catholic school employees 
must conduct themselves in a manner that is consistent with and supportive of the mission and purpose of the 
school.  An employee’s behavior must not violate the faith, morals or laws of the Church or the Archdiocese, to 
embarrass the school or give rise to scandal.  It is preferred that all employees be active, participating members of a 
faith community. 
 

Applications Guidelines: 
For consideration, please submit your cover letter and resume as one PDF to jlewis@hill-murray.org.  
 

mailto:jlewis@hill-murray.org.

